
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd September 2020 

 

Polite Request for Face Masks on Site 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Wearing a face mask in public is likely to remain part of our everyday lives for some time. 

Face coverings are largely intended to protect others against the spread of infection because they cover the 

nose and mouth, which are the main confirmed sources of transmission. Coronavirus usually spreads by 

droplets from coughs, sneezes and speaking. This is why social distancing (2 metres) is so important in 

controlling the spread of the virus. 

There are some places where you must wear a face covering by law. 

We are now asking that all adults and children aged 12 and over on school premises wear a face mask. 

Adults must safely put on their face mask before entering our site by the Wood Road or Deborah Drive gates 

and must keep it on until they leave school premises unless there is a reasonable excuse for removing it. Face 

masks on site are now strongly recommended due to the concerning national picture.  

We must all stay 2 metres away from people that we do not live with. 

Social distancing on site is challenging and we are asking for the cooperation of our families. Face masks are 

not a replacement for social distancing, they are an additional safety measure.  

There are some circumstances where people may not be able to wear a face covering. Please be mindful and 

respectful of such circumstances.   

Please share this information with all of the adults who drop off or collect your child – grandparents, 

childminders etc. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs C Diffin                      Mrs M Tague  
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